March 17th, 1932. H. B. Parker, Esq., Principal, The High School, WESTMOUNT, P.Q. Dear Mr. Parker:-The constitution of the University provides for the appointment by the Governors of certain Fellows of the Corporation, which is, as you doubtless know, the body finally responsible in educational matters. We are anxious to keep in close touch with the teaching profession and at the same time to select representatives who can give useful advice in agriguanth sphere of work. I feel that you would help these ways and would ask you, therefore, whether I may patp@prittedyour name to the Governors for appointment. The next Governor's meeting is on April 4th and I should appreciate receiving an answer from you before that date. Yours faithfully, Principal.